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Producer Prices:  More Core Pressure
Bottom Line:  Producer prices were higher than expected again in June, with the
three-month annualized core inflation rate now running at 9.5%.  Price increases
were seen across a range of input prices, including margins in the trade services
sector.  As we saw with consumer prices, the auto sector remained a major source of
upward price pressures. Margins for wholesalers in the auto sector were up over
10% on the month.  While most of the producer price inflation can be attributed to
pandemic-related sectors, prices excluding food and energy have continued to move
higher across a broad range of categories. That said, supply chains have never been
the same since the pandemic and likely won't normalize for at least six months.  Only
then will we (and, more importantly, the Fed) get a true sense of the trend rate of
inflation.  

https://mailchi.mp/60e6e4953cf1/ppi201901-1207980?e=346eae3d00


The PPI ROSE by 1.0% in June, compared with market expectations for an increase
of 0.6%.  Overall producer prices are 7.1% ABOVE the year-ago level.                      
                     
                                            
The Goods PPI ROSE by 1.2% in June and is now 11.6% ABOVE its year-ago level.
Food prices rose by 0.8% and are now 10.6% ABOVE their year-ago level.
 Meanwhile, energy prices rose by 2.1%. and are now 34.9% ABOVE their year-ago
level. The Goods PPI less food and energy  ROSE by 1.0%,  and is now 6.9%
ABOVE its year-ago level.      

The Services PPI ROSE by 0.8% in June and is now 5.2% ABOVE its year-ago
level.                                            
                                            
The Core PPI ROSE by 1.0%, compared with market expectations for an increase of
0.5%.  Core producer prices are now 5.6% ABOVE their year-ago level.          
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